Kurwongbah Kids





LIBRARY VISIT

Our Playgroup has not been able to go ahead over the past 3 weeks due to the restrictions, but prior to this little holiday our children and parents visited the Kurwongbah Library. This was a great session, because the children could borrow a story to read at home and complete their indoor activities in the Library. The Kurwongbah Community would like to extend a huge

Regional Council. Her role is a Program Leader for "First5Forever" Initiative. Each child that attended this session received a little goodie bag with their own copy of the story, "Where is the Green Sheep?" and various pieces of information about reading. Feedback that has been received from our Playgroup families, have expressed their gratitude and delight with a free copy of a story book which has tickled many children's desire to read.







